
From: Hoyle, Rian <rianhoyle@sso.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/29/2014 11:16:37 AM
Subject: SGA needs your input!

Dear Mr. Soura:
 
SGA is working to develop a new online platform and improved programming that will offer more 
opportunities for you to get involved in priority policy issues impacting the American South.  Your 
involvement and input is important to this process, so we’re asking for your help with two separate items.
 
1. Do we have your contact information right? To make sure our database is up-to-date, we’re asking you 
to review your contact information as it appears in our system.  The contact information we have on you 
appear below under “Current.” If it is not correct, in the “Updated” section please send me any additions or 
corrections by replying to this email.
 

Current
 

NAME: Mr. Christian  Soura                 
TITLE: Deputy Chief of Staff (Budget and Policy) 
ORGANIZATION: State of South Carolina, Office of the Governor
ADDRESS: 1205 Pendleton Street
CITY, STATE & ZIP: Columbia, SC 29201
EMAIL: christiansoura@gov.sc.gov
WEBSITE:                      
PHONE (office): 803-734-2100
PHONE (direct): --
PHONE (mobile): --
FAX: -- 
 

Updated
 

NAME (with Prefix):                    
TITLE:           
ORGANIZATION:     
ADDRESS:                   
CITY, STATE & ZIP:
EMAIL: 
WEBSITE:                      
PHONE (office):
PHONE (direct):
PHONE (mobile):
FAX:                             

 
o   Are you the primary contact for this organization? (Y/N) __________

 
2. We would really appreciate your input to help shape and prioritize SGA's offerings to you in the coming 
year.  
 
Please click on the following link to access and complete this simple 7-question survey: https://www.
surveymonkey.com/s/WYPJDDM
The survey will be available online until Friday, November 14.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 202-624-5897. 
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Thanks so much for your continued support and participation in SGA!
 
Best!

Rian Hoyle | Operations Coordinator
Southern Governors' Association
444 North Capitol Street NW, Suite 200| Washington, DC 20001
p: 202.624.5897| e: rianhoyle@sso.org 
www.southerngovernors.org

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/WYPJDDM
http://www.southerngovernors.org

